
BEACH MINUTES - September 5, 2019
Revised calendar schedule: Beach meeting was held on September 5 @6:30PM. The Beach meeting was scheduled for September 11, the same evening the 1st Annual meeting is to be held.

Attended: Beverly Nemiroff, Mike Ilardi, Pat Degnan

Beach 1 added new Buoys to define lines marking the swim area. 
· Jumping off of kayaks in the swim areas is not permitted. 
· We are following our POA rule to swim only in designated swimming areas.
Beach 1 maintenance prep, power washed and painted the Handball court 
Concession Stand a new water heater was installed.
Beach & Circus pool parties we had a total 126 for this season. 
All parties are reserved at the POA office with a completed facility form.  

Drum & Circus pools were closed on Tuesday, September 3.

New Business
2020 Budget was reviewed at the August board meeting with Beach committee points.
To increase the Sand line for additional coverage on all three beaches.
Lifeguard salaries to meet the required minimum wage and state law
Pool chemicals to be classified on a new/separate line

Lifeguards:  A big Thank You to all our lifeguards for the 2019 season. 
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